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2 Colmore Square
38 Colmore Circus
Birmingham
B4 6BN
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Dear Customer

M42 junction 6 Improvements 
We’re writing to give you an update on our work on the construction of the new A4545 link road between Clock Interchange and the new M42 junction 5a we’re building as part of our upgrade to the M42 at junction 6.
Unfortunately, recent adverse weather conditions have had an impact on the project which in turn has had a knock-on effect to our schedule. As a result, we’re postponing the closure of Catherine de Barnes Lane until early in the new year.

While we continue our planned work around the location of the new bridge, St Peters Lane north will remain closed until the Catherine de Barnes Lane closure is completed.

We have informed the local school bus services provided by Meadway and Grosvenor coaches who will continue with their current pick-up points along St Peters Lane for the duration of the closure.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. The whole team will make every effort to minimise the disruption to the local area.

If you have any concerns or questions about this work, or if you’d like further information regarding this closure, you can call me on 07876 873489 or email: Patrick.Thomson@skanska.co.uk

Alternatively, please visit the National Highways project webpage where you can sign up for email updates: https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/west-midlands/m42-junction-6/


Yours faithfully

Patrick Thomson
Stakeholder, Customer & Communications Manager
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